
If youôre like me you love reading.  If 
youôre like me you have a lot of books 
sitting on shelves that you have read 
but are unlikely to read again. 

Well nowôs your chance to declutter 
those bookshelves and bring a few 
books into our clubrooms so that others 
can read them. (No magazines please).  

Yes, let your books make new 
friends too! 

Even if you donôt have any books to 
ñswapò, feel free to  browse through the 
bookshelf and  borrow a book that 
takes your fancy.  Just 
record the details 
in the folder 
provided and 
return the 
book when 
you have 
read it so 
that others 
can enjoy it 
too. 
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Welcome to our first newsletter for 
2019ðthe start of our 5th year of 
operation.  I hope you are all ready to 
begin or continue your U3A activities. 

It was fantastic to see so many new 
faces at the Registration day on 
January 24ðit shows that word is 
spreading.  Approximately 50 people 
attended, with long queues forming to 
pay membership fees. Shirley, our 
Treasurer, hardly lifted her head!  
Youôd have to agree itôs a bargain for 
only $25 per year.  

For those who keep asking, we are 
still trying to find someone who is 
willing to run a ñBeginnerôs Frenchò 
class.  Do you know someone with 
those language skills who might be 
willing to facilitate a group?  Other 
new activities have been circulated so 
make sure you check what is on offer 
and register your intentions. 

We are excited to learn that Adelaide 
Hills U3A will run their Rendezvous in 
October (more information overleaf). 
This should be a fantastic event so 
keep the dates free. 

Iôm sad to advise you of 2 retirements 
from the Committee but extend our 

gratitude to both Brent Morrell 
(President) and Anna Harper (Course 
Co-ordinator).  

In the last issue we introduced a 
member feature.  We have some very 
interesting people in our midst  and 
this time we would like to tell you a 
little about one of our most senior  
members Sarah Summerset.  Sarahôs 
enthusiasm for life never ceases to 
amaze me and I often find myself 
thinking ñIôll have what sheôs having.ò  
I certainly aim to be as effervescent 
and active when I reach her age. 

Remember that it is a requirement 
to be a financial U3A member to 
take advantage of any of these 
activities.  

As usual, feel free 
to contact any of 
the facilitators to 
find out more about 
their offerings.  If  
we arenôt offering 
what you would 
like, please let us 
know. 

 

IF YOU ARE NOT ABLE TO 
ATTEND AN ACTIVITY PLEASE 

REGISTER AN APOLOGY. 

This is particularly important 
when an activity has been 
negotiated with specific numbers 
and fewer than expected turn 
up. 

L ŎŀƴΩǘ ŎƻƳŜ 

bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ І мр 
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Your Committee would love to offer more 
activitiesðin both variety and duration.   

Please have a think about what you can share 
with like-minded people.  Maybe you know 
someone else who has a skill, hobby or 
knowledge they could share. You do not have 
to have teaching skills. 

It might be a one-off activity, workshop style, or 
even a demonstration.  Maybe you just have a 
great story to share.  

We need your help to grow U3A Riverland. 

WHEN: Thursday 21 February 
  at 10am 

WHERE: Clubrooms 

  Strawbridge St BERRI 

Bring your ideas for future activities 
with you. We look forward to seeing  
you there. 

Morning tea will be provided. 



Registration Day 

¢ƘŜ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ ǿŀǎ ŜȄǘǊŜƳŜƭȅ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǊƎŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ ǘƘŜ wŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ 
5ŀȅ ƻƴ нпǘƘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ŘŜǎǇƛǘŜ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊŜŎŀǎǘ пр ŘŜƎǊŜŜ ǘŜƳǇŜǊŀǘǳǊŜΦ 

It is with regret that we say goodbye with very sincere thanks to Brent Morrell and Anna Harper 

 

Brent accepted the role of President at the inaugural AGM of U3A Riverland four   
years ago.  Through Brentôs skilled leadership our organisation has achieved 
enormous success.  One of the highlights of Brentôs ñcaptaincyò was the 2017 
Riverland Rendezvous where he encouraged us to showcase the Riverland to 
visitors from other U3Aôs, state-wide.  It was a resounding success and we did 
indeed show the rest of the state how well things can be done.  Owing to that 
initiative the event will this year be run by U3A Adelaide Hills.  See the flyer for 
more information about this will event and save the date. 

Not only did Brent accept reappointment as President in 2018, he has also been 
Vice President of the SA body of U3A, instrumental in revamping the 
organisationôs constitution.  

In addition to his Presidency, Brent has facilitated a number of courses, including the popular ñWriting 
for Pleasureò class, Cryptic Crosswords and Beginners Bridge.  I understand that heôs keen to get the 
Snooker & Pool group started.  Bent will remain actively involved with U3A Riverland but will also feel 
a little less tied when he and Kath choose to venture away. 

 

We will certainly miss Annaôs highly efficient administration skills. Through her skilled 
negotiations with tutors the range of activities offered by U3A Riverland has grown.  
Nothing ever seems to be insurmountable and you will all appreciate the diplomacy 
she has always shown when dealing with both tutors and members.  She always 
welcomed enquiries and gave of her time very willingly.  Her ñcan doò attitude has 
endeared her to all.   

Because Anna is somewhat younger than many of us, she has decided that she needs 
to vacate the role to enjoy more fully her retirement travel plans.   

Anna will continue to be involved with U3A through her attendance at art classes and I 
know she has a few surprise ñofferingsò up her sleeve when she finds the time to 
become a facilitator once again.   

Anna has been instrumental in streamlining many of our procedures and policies. Her dedicated input 
has left the role in a very healthy state for the next person to take up. 

 

HUGE THANKS TO BOTH OF YOU FOR ENRICHING OUR U3A 


